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TREASURER	REPORT	

I	 thought	 we	 had	 hot	 weather	 in	 New	 Orleans	 but	 after	 attending	
Leadership	Conference	in	Palms	Springs	our	weather	is	mild.	While	there,	I	
attended	many	seminars	and	received	useful	 information	to	pass	on	to	our	
membership.	I	also	helped	with	our	Product	Sales	table	which	kept	us	very	
busy.	 At	 this	 time	 I	would	 like	 to	 thank	 everyone	 for	 their	 help	 in	making	
our	Product	 Sales	Table	 a	 huge	 success.	 I	 also	 assisted	with	 the	 collecting	
of	 money	 for	 our	 Project	 Friendship	 we	 were	 able	 to	 surpass	 our	 goal.	
Thanks,	to	everyone	who	donate	to	our	Project	Friendship.	

I	 participated	 in	 Louisiana	 Family	 Fun	Day.	We	had	 a	 car	 show,	 poker	 run	
and	 raffle	 with	 all	 the	 money	 going	 to	 our	 Louisiana	 State	 Council	
Foundation.		

I’m	 continuing	 to	 work	 with	 our	 Finance	 Department	 and	 the	 National	
Office	on	a	weekly	basis	or	as	needed .	

	

	

Kathy	Andras							


